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Ed Gilby 
 

May 21, 1929 - July 1, 2021 
 

 

Clarence Ratkowski 
 

May 10, 1938 – July 9, 2021 
 

 

Vince Di Federico 
 

August 3, 1935 – July 15, 2021 
 

 

Stan Sutton 
 

September 25, 1936 – August 28, 2021 
 

 

Ken Winning 
 

December 4, 1932 – September 10, 2021 
 

 

Retiring Members 2021 – June to Present 
     

Mark Burns (June)  Ralph Urciuoli (September)  Gerry Melia (November) 
Dave Alliston (June)  Matt Kelley (September)  Dan Santoli (December) 
Darrell Hicks (July)  Peter Becker (October)  John Stewart ( December) 

William McBay (July)  Ryan Millard (October)  Joe Gergyek (December) 
Jeff Weiler (August)  Jim Whittle (November)   

     
Retiring Members 2022 

     
Richard Sherwood (Jan)  Kathy Hamelin (Jan)  Darrell Skuse (Jan) 

 

 



 

Pensioner’s Banquet 2021 

The Hamilton Fire Department Pensioner’s Association has been notified by the Local 288 Executive 

Officer, Ron Nordoff, that at a recent HPFFA , Local 288 Executive meeting, a decision was made to 

cancel the 2021 Pensioner’s Banquet for the Fall of 2021. The decision was made out of an 

abundance of caution for the health and welfare of our retired members. 

 

Larger images can be seen at: www.hamiltonfirepensioners.ca website 

 

   


